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Mr Mark Stevenson
Project Director - Sydney Gateway
Transport for NSW
Level 22, 101 Miller Street
NORTH SYDNEY NSW 2060

VIAEMAIL: Sarah.Baker@transport.nsw.gov.au

25/06/2021

Dear Mr Stevenson,

Sydney Gateway Project (SSI-9737)
Environmental Representative Monthly Report - May 2021

I refer to the Environmental Representative (ER) Monthly Report for May 2021 which was submitted
to the Department for information as per Condition A24 of Sydney Gateway Project (SSI-9737). I
acknowledge and thank you for your response to the Department’s review comments and request for
additional information.

I note that the report has been prepared by the ER and the ER has confirmed that adequate erosion
and sediment control practices were observed during his site inspection.

I also note that the report was reviewed by Transport for NSW and no issues were raised.

Accordingly, the Department acknowledges receipt of the document and has no further comments.

If you wish to discuss the matter further, please contact Mike Pereira at
Mike.Pereira@dpie.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely 

Jake Shackleton
Director – Infrastructure Management

As nominee of the Planning Secretary
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